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14th SGSU Exec Meeting 2010/11 - PASSED

14th Exec Meeting – 15/03/11
1. Business


1.1 Attendees

Rachel Meadows (RM)
Ashley Mehmi (AM)

Ray Sacks (RS)
Naim Slim (NS)

Roberto Tamsanguan (RT)

Catherine Takawira (CT)

Harriet Dewhurst (HD)

Andrew Deans (AD)
Becky Puddifoor (BP)

Lucy Harris (LH)

Dean Ella (DE)

Juliet Davidson (JD)

David Holland (DHol)

Peter Collet (PC)

Daniel Trotman (DT)

David Hobden (DHob)

Helena Thelin Johansson (HTJ)

Gaurav Sikka (GS)

Saam Idelji-T (SI)

Daniella McLenaghan (DL)

Rosie Pelham (RP)

Nana Adu (NA)

Yasmin Alfallouji (YA)

Ibrahim Akinpelu (IA)

1.2 Apologies

Priyesh Karia (PK)

Luke Turner (LT)

1.3 Minutes of the 12th Exec meeting


1.3.1 PASSED
1.4 Minutes of the previous meeting



1.4.1 PASSED


1.5 Matters arising



1.5.1 LT to organise open forum 



ONGOING

1.5.2 LT to arrange date to plan new layout for office




ONGOING

1.5.3 Charities Officers to look into ordering permits for next years RAG fortnight


WILL COMPLETE BY END OF TIME IN OFFICE

1.5.4 CT and RT to meet with Top 4 regarding the timing of elections and bring it to the next exec meeting for discussion


ONGOING

1.5.5 Societies Officers to meet with RS with regards to fair committee elections and the new handbook for societies


ONGOING


1.6 Reports



1.6.1 Presidents Reports



PASSED
1.6.2 VP (Finance and Student Activities) Report


PASSED



1.6.3 VP (Education and Welfare) Report



PASSED

1.6.4 General Secretary
PASSED

1.6.5 Media Officer’s Report
PASSED

1.6.6 Equality and Diversity Officer’s Report

PASSED

1.6.7 Charities Officer’s Report

PASSED
1.6.8 Environment and Ethics Officer’s Report

PASSED

1.6.9 Heritage Officer’s Report

PASSED


1.7 AOB



1.7.1 SGSU statement regarding Mashing 


1.7.2 Band Nights

2. Disco Duty
We have changed the dates of upcoming Discos the E&E officers disco is now on the 25th March following this Tooting Show and the End of Term disco is now on the 8th April. 

ACTION POINT: If you make any swaps for disco duties please can you update them on the board between RS and LT office
3. Fire Evacuation Plan

Since the Christmas disco, where the fire alarm went off and we had to evacuate the second floor, Top 4 have been working on a new fire evacuation plan. We brought our first copy to Exec before the end of the Christmas term, but it still needs a lot of work. Craig is actually coming in tomorrow to sit down with us and finalise the plans and help us to ensure we are planning things in the most logical order. Following this we plan to hold a drill to ensure that it works efficiently and everyone knows what they are doing. You will receive an email with further details of this information, and please ensure you are present as it is vitally important you all understand your roles during such an event.

ACTION POINT: RM to email Exec with details of Fire Evacuation Drill
4. Go Green Week

YA and JD explained their plans for the week to the executive. The timetable of planned events is shown below. 

INSERT CALENDER

Currently there are only 11 tickets left for the wine evening. 
For the Quiz night – we need Tech to help us set up, and those of you who have been asked to create a quiz round, please can you get it back to us ASAP (Friday at the latest).

DT offered to help set up the film night on Wednesday. 

ACTION POINT: E&E Officers to email exec detailing the extra help they need and for which events
5. SGSU Scarf (Heritage Officers)
Following the discussion we earlier in the year with Exec we have investigated the idea of a SGSU scarf as the scarf currently on sale in the shop is meant for Alumni and is expensive. We want to create a regular student scarf that is affordable. 

The design we have agreed on is green and gold stripes with tassles and the SGSU logo in black at both ends. 

The cost is £690 for 100 including start-up costs (design etc.) so we thought to retail it between £7-8.

It was discussed that the length of the scarf was a little short and it would be better if is could be a bit longer.

ACTION POINT: AD and HD to get a quote for a slightly longer scarf 
Also the launch of the product was discussed, and thought that maybe we could launch it soon – although with the weather changing maybe spring/summer isn’t the best time to launch a scarf. We might have more success launching it during Freshers’ and would be able to sell it at Freshers’ Fair etc.

6. AOB


6.1 SGSU statement regarding Mashing (Charities Officers)

The Medical Student Paper has asked us to provide a statement regarding out clash with TFL/Transport Police this year and mashing. We weren’t 100% sure what to do and wanted to run it by everyone. 
ACTION POINT: Charities Officers to meet with RS and LT to discuss the statement

6.2 Band Nights (Tech/Events Officers)
When we plan events in future can we really think about band nights as they take a lot of effort to organise and they are becoming more difficult to get people to attend. There is no point having an event for the sake of it and then no-one turning up. 

Discussion across the table raised  that thisissue  goes for all events and we really need to work on getting event organised far in advance and publicise them well as people are very unaware of events that are going on, and when planned/publicised at the last minute people have already made plans. We also can’t rely on Facebook Events as much as we used to since the way they now appear on the page, and are often missed. 
7. Date of Next Meeting


7.1 Tuesday 5th April 5.30pm BR 3&4
